To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Message to the Planning Inspectorate re: Objection to the Stonehenge road widening scheme
Date: 04 April 2022 21:18:39

Importance: High

To: The Planning Inspectorate re: Objection to the Stonehenge road widening
scheme

I wish to object to the Stonehenge road widening scheme redetermination for the following

reasons:
1. The Secretary of State has found that the impact of the road-widening Scheme on
Stonehenge site will be 'significantly adverse’. This fact has clearly been ignored.

2. Alternative routes which would be less damaging have not been fully assessed.

3. No changes have been made to honour the 2021 World Heritage Committee’s Decision.
4. Scheme construction costs and costs of the carbon assessment have not been updated.

5. The Scheme has not been considered in relation to any long term measures that would
improve access to the South West whilst also reducing carbon emissions in response to the
threats from climate change.

Signed:

Greta Jensen






